From: Adam wsk

To: Latonda Gillion
Subject: RE: Code Case CC2022-08-008 Complaint Description
Date: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 10:32:15 AM
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Good morning,

The violation is technically for installing hurricane resistant impact windows and doors without completing
the permit.

Regards,

Adam Osowsky
Code Compliance Officer

Town of Highland Beach
3616 S. Ocean Boulevard
Highland Beach, FL 33487
(561) 278-4540 Office
(561) 278-2606 Fax
www.highlandbeach.us

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from the Town of Highland Beach
officials and employees regarding public business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may be subject to public disclosure. Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-
mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing. The views expressed in this message may not necessarily reflect those of the Town of Highland Beach.

From: Latonda Gillion <lIgillion@highlandbeach.us>

Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 9:18 AM

To: Adam Osowsky <aosowsky@highlandbeach.us>
Subject: Code Case CC2022-08-008 Complaint Description
Good Morning Adam,

| have attached the violation letter for code case CC2022-08-008 and it doesn’t tell me what the complaint is.

Thank you.
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http://www.highlandbeach.us/









Best Regards,
Latonda Gillion
Administrative Support Specialist

Town of Highland Beach
3614 S. Ocean Boulevard
Highland Beach FL 33487
(561) 278-4548 Office
(561) 265-3582 Fax

www. highlandbeach.us

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from the Town of Highland Beach
officials and employees regarding public business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may be subject to public disclosure. Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-
mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing. The views expressed in this message may not necessarily reflect those of the Town of Highland Beach.
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